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Overview
● Planning for high school summer school opportunities have been occurring.  High school

summer school consists of credit recovery opportunities for students who failed a course
during the school year for various reasons.  High school summer school will take place
June 7th through June 25th.  Sessions occur Monday through Thursday from 8:00
-12:00.  Needs assessments are taking place and families are being contacted by their
counselor.  This process will continue through May to identify students who would benefit
from this option.

● The state mandated ACT test occurred on Tuesday, March 9th.  All juniors take the
assessment.  Grades 9, 10 and 12 did not physically report to school that day in order to
create a safe and successful testing environment. Administration of the exam went
smoothly and thank you to our families for helping us with administering exams.

● April 5th staff inservice consisted of two primary sessions.  Mrs. Burzynski facilitated the
next progression of our building work on Grading for Learning, specifically learning
targets and success criteria.  Mrs. Simonis facilitated, along with Dr. Hartwig, continued
learning about the B.e.s.t. Screener and how to interpret student data to identify
successful interventions.

● High school students returned to full attendance on April 6th.  School staff and teachers
spent a great deal of time preparing to serve students in this new instructional model.
Additionally,  daily logistics were modified to accommodate students.  We are early in
this transition and things are going smoothly at this point in time.

Upcoming
● The Theory of Relativity (THS Musical) will be performed this month through a

Scheduled Content format.  Dates and Times:  April 16th  & 17th at 7:00 PM.  April 18th
at 2:00 PM.  Tickets can be purchased online for $5.
https://www.showtix4u.com/event-details/49515

● ACT Aspire & Forward tests will take place in the month of April for 9th and 10th graders.
Testing will occur over two days, the morning of April 28th and the afternoon of April
29th.  In order to accommodate the extra section of Forward testing for 10th graders,
they will have one additional testing period during a resource hour during the first two
weeks of May.  For students who are currently virtual, testing will occur on the mornings
of Friday April 23rd and April 30th at the school complex.

THS March Students of the Month

Bryn Baalke 9

Ethan Hofmann 9

Joanna Phillips 10

Clayton Ristau 10

Haley Liebelt 11

Marcus Matti 11



Anna Hawley 12

Chris Bushong 12


